
ISSUED: May 11, 2006

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

WA 60(1)

In the Matter of the Application of
SUNRIVER WATER LLC for Allocation of
Current Service Territory and Expanded
Service Territory.

)
)
) NOTICE
)

On May 9, 2006, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (OPUC)
received an application from SUNRIVER WATER LLC (Sunriver), requesting allocation
of current service territory and expanded service territory. A general description of the
area is as follows:

Caldera Springs includes approximately 390 acres located
immediately east of South Century Drive and immediately
south of the Sunriver Business Park.

More detailed descriptions and additional information may be obtained
from Sunriver or the OPUC.

Any affected party or customer may request a hearing on this matter
within 30 days of the second and final publication date of this notice. The final
publication date is May 28, 2006; therefore, requests for hearing will be due by June 27,
2006. The Commission will, within 30 days of such request, set the time and place of a
hearing. The hearing will produce the record from which the Commission will determine
whether or not the territory will be allocated.

Requests for hearing should be sent to:

Attention Docket WA 60(1)
Administrative Hearings Division
Public Utility Commission
PO Box 2148
Salem OR 97308-2148

Dated this 11th day of May, 2006.
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